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Objective 

Aptitude without Attitude is Blind; 

Attitude without Aptitude is Lame. 

In order to upscale the preparation and to provide a real-time 
experience for future placement aptitude tests, IIChE-CSC 
organized an aptitude quiz with the primary objective of 
providing exposure of the initial rounds of placement drives to 
the freshmen year. However, it was open for students of all the 
years to test their knowledge.  

 

Event Details 

The quiz was conducted on 12th February, 2021. It commenced 
at 5:00 PM sharp and the platform for the same was Google 
forms. For sharing the link and addressing any queries of the 
participants, a WhatsApp group was created. The link for the 
quiz was shared in the group at 4:55 PM. It comprised of 30 
multiple choice questions and the time allotted for completion 
was 30 minutes. Out of 30 questions, 27 questions carried 2 
marks for correct answer and 0.5 marks were deducted for 
every incorrect answer. 3 questions, which weighed 4 marks for 
every correct answer with a negative marking of 1 mark for 
every incorrect answer, were meant to break ties. The quiz 
witnessed 126 total registrations which comprised of students 
from our department and colleges like UIET, SSN College of 



Engineering, Nirma University etc. 72 students were able to 
successfully submit their responses within the allotted time.  

 

Feedback 

 The quiz aimed at providing a rough idea to students for the 
upcoming internships and placement opportunities. Everyone 
who attempted the quiz found it very helpful and informative. 
Some students found it challenging to submit their responses 
well within time and hence suggested extra time should have 
been allotted for submission. Majority of the participants were 
of the opinion that events like these should be conducted more 
often. 


